

May 12, 2020

Colorado Department of Transportation Craig Schumacher, P.E. Eastern Plains Timber Replacement, Project Manager craig.schumacher@state.co.us

RE: Zak Dirt Letter of Interest for CMGC Services for Eastern Plains Timber Replacement, 23010/23014

Dear Mr. Schumacher,

Please accept this document as Zak Dirt, Inc.'s Letter of Interest to provide Construction Manager/General Contractors services for the Eastern Plains Timber Replacement, Project Numbers 23010 and 23014. Zak Dirt acknowledges the public meeting to be held on May 21, 2020 and will follow this LOI with an email requesting an invitation. Once the Request for Proposals is issued, Zak Dirt also requests a project briefing be held at your earliest convenience. Our primary contact information regarding this project is listed below:

Pete Sewczak 14290 Hilltop Road Longmont, CO 80504 Phone: 970-535-4657 Fax: 970-535-4561

pjsewczak@zakdirt.com

We look forward to discussing this project in further detail with you and receiving future correspondence regarding the request for proposals.

Respectfully,

Pete Sewczak, President Zak Dirt, Incorporated